THIRD MUTUAL LANDSCAPE COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES (Issues that affect the residents of three-story buildings) February, 2025

Tremendous emphasis in these meetings about the Assembly bill requiring non-potable water on our landscaping - mostly affecting Gate 14. There will be a meeting for Gate 14 residents on March 12 in the Board room. More info on specifics as that date approaches.

Some resident complaints about the slow-growth of some of the new plantings (i.e, in the Prior to Paint Program). One specific complaint was that Casta del Sol looks better than we do. Kurt indicated they have landscape clean up of 12x a year as opposed to our new goal of 5-6 times a year. Twelve times a year would be prohibitive cost-wise for us.